NOTICE is hereby given that the preliminary budget for the Town of Morristown
for the fiscal year, beginning January 1, 2023, has been completed and filed in the
office of the Town Clerk in Morristown, New York, where it will be available for
inspection by any interested persons during regular office hours. Further notice is
hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Morristown will meet, and
review said preliminary budget and a hold a public hearing thereon, on November
08, 2022 at 7 PM. Pursuant to section 113 of the Town Law the proposed salaries
of the Town Officers are specified as follows:

Supervisor - $15,000

Deputy Supervisor - $7,500

2 Council Members - $4,800 each

1 Council Member - $4,200

Superintendent of Highways - $65,879

Town Clerk - $36,000

Town Justice - $17,680

Sole Assessor - $29,779

Dated: October 18, 2022 Jill Sullivan, Town Clerk, Town of Morristown



